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Fare Payments on Wheel-Trans Contracted Sedan Taxis 

TTC Board Decision 

 
The TTC Board, at its meeting on July 10, 2019 adopted the following: 

It is recommended that the TTC Board:  
 
1. Receive this report for information. 

 
2. Endorse the current plan to make the PRESTO MFPA available to customers in Q4 

2019. 




